
HIMGA Board Meeting 

July 14, 2021 

 

Members present: Jack Deaton, Rich Rose, Wally Kratzer, Fred Neely 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Rich Rose reported a current balance of $7,482 as of 6-30-21 compared to 

$6,838 for the same period in 2020.  

 

2. Rich Rose reported that arrangements have been made with the Pro Shop to charge the $1.00 

weekly fee as part of the total fee charged to members’ credit books each week.  The $1.00 will 

go into a HIMGA credit book account and will be available to pay HIMGA expenses with the 

pro shop.  This should eliminate the issue with getting everyone to pay the weekly $1.00 fee. 

 

3. The Fun Day hole games were reviewed.  Rich will get the list to Jon Prange so the course can 

be setup for the event. It was reported we had around 38 players signed up.  Wally Kratzer will 

not be here so Jack Deaton and Rich Rose will put the teams together.   

 

4. The Match Play signup sheet will be posted by Tuesday’s event so that signups can begin. 

 

 

No other business appearing the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer 


